
  
  

 

 
 
 
 
 

Project Safe Childhood Release/Permission Form 
 
Dear Parent(s): 
 
The United States Attorney’s Office will be holding a virtual 75-minute Project Safe Childhood 
assembly for students at your child’s school.  Project Safe Childhood is a Department of Justice 
initiative launched in 2006, which aims to combat the proliferation of technology-facilita ted 
exploitation crimes against children.  The Department of Justice is committed to the safety and 
well-being of every child and has placed a high priority on combating exploitation of minors. 
Through a network of Federal, state and local law enforcement agencies and advocacy 
organizations, Project Safe Childhood coordinates efforts to protect our children by investigat ing 
and prosecuting online predators. Project Safe Childhood aims to teach children how to 
recognize and appropriately respond to deceptive behavior over the Internet. Cyberbullying 
happens when a young person uses a computer, cell phone, or other electronic device to torment, 
threaten, or harass another young person.  
 
Parts of the presentation cover cyberbullying, child exploitation, bullying, Internet safety, and 
sexting. Please call or notify the school in writing if you do not want your child to attend the 
Project Safe Childhood assembly.  No response to your child’s school is an indication that you 
are consenting to your child attending the Project Safe Childhood assembly. 
 
                 No, I do not want my child to attend the Project Safe Childhood assembly.  
 
 
School Name: _____________________________________ 
 
Child’s Name: _____________________________________ 
 
Parent’s Name: _____________________________________ 
 
Parent’s Signature: _____________________________ Date: _____________ 


	School Name: 
	Childs Name: 
	Parents Name: 
	Date: 
	Check Box1: Off


